
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

22nd October 2013 

 

Dear Parent’s/Carers, 

Year 11 Half-Term Revision                                 

I am writing to you to let you know that GCSE courses in Maths, Geography and English will take place at 
the School during the October half-term holiday. Ms Gallagher will advise your son/daughter if they have 
been invited to English provision.  Further details are attached. 

This is an excellent opportunity for your child to prepare for their 2014 GCSE Public examinations. Your 
son/daughter must achieve a minimum of a C grade in both English and in Mathematics to secure a range 
of opportunities post GCSE. 

Pupils are to report to the main reception by 8.45am each morning and register. There will be a 30 minute 
break between sessions and your son/daughter should bring their own refreshments. Your child will not be 
allowed to leave school and your son/daughter is encouraged to bring a packed lunch if at school for the 
full day. School catering will not be available. Afternoon sessions will finish at 2.30pm. 

Pupils must come fully equipped for these revision sessions with pens, pencil, ruler, calculator, compass 
and protractor. Pupils who misbehave will be sent home and will not be invited to further revision sessions. 

With thanks for your continued support, 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Ms Whyte 
Deputy Headteacher 


